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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Inviting suggestions and objections of the public and stakeholders on 

the proposed amendments in PSERC(Fee), Regulations 2005 

The Commission proposes to amend various provisions of 

Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission (Fee) Regulations, 2005, as 

amended from time to time. The Staff Paper has been prepared and is 

available on the website of the Commission www.pserc.in. The Staff Paper 

does not necessarily represent the views of the Commission. 

Comments/suggestions/objections from the stakeholders are invited on the 

proposed amendments to the PSERC (Fee) Regulations, 2005 under 

subsection 3 of Section 181 of Electricity Act, 2003 read with Rule 3 of the 

Electricity (Procedure for Previous Publication) Rules, 2005. The 

comments/suggestions/objections must reach the undersigned on or before 

20th September, 2019 in person or by post or through email at 

secretarypsercchd@gmail.com. 

 

Secretary 

Click here for Staff Paper 
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